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     NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Somersworth Conservation Commission will meet on Wednesday, April 8, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall, One Government Way.  The agenda is as follows: 
 

1) Approval of meeting minutes. 
 

2) Public comment (five minutes per person and subject to closure in interest of time) 

  
3) CONTINUED APPLICATIONS  

 
A. Wentworth Douglass Hospital, is seeking conditional use permit for a 1 mile long nature trail in 

the wetland buffer on a property located at 23 Works Way, in the Commercial Industrial (CI) 
District, Assessor’s Map 61 Lot 14B, CUP#08-2019  

 

4) NEW BUSINESS 
 

A. Palmer Gas & Oil, is seeking a Conditional Use Permit for site grading and stormwater 
management within the woodland buffer on a property located on Gator Rock Road, in the 
Commercial Industrial (CI) District, Assessor’s Map 47 Lot 1I &1J, CUP#02-2020 

 
B. Any new business that may come before the Commission. 

5) OLD BUSINESS 
A. MEMBER ITEMS, SUB-COMMITTEE ITEMS, AND REPORTS 
B. Update regarding the property at 53 Coles Pond Road 
C. Any other member and sub-committee items and reports 
D. Any other old business that may come before the Commission 

 

6) TREASURER’S REPORT 

Date posted: April 1, 2020 
Posted by: Dana Crossley, Planning Secretary 
Posted at: City Hall & Library   
Website:   www.somersworth.com 

S O M E R S W O R T H ,  N E W  H A M P S H I R E  

City of Somersworth 

One Government Way 

Somersworth, NH 03878 

 

City Hall 

603.692.4262 
www.somersworth.com 

Due to the COVID-19/Coronavirus crisis and in accordance with Governor Sununu’s Emergency 
Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04, this Board is authorized to meet electronically. The 
public has access to watch this meeting through the Local Government Cable Access Ch. 22 
(Comcast), and streamed live through the City’s website at www.somersworth.com.  Although this is 
a public meeting, the public is encouraged NOT to attend and instead to leave comments or 
concerns at the following phone number # 1-603-841-2936, by emailing 
conservation@somersworth.com or by sending written comment to Conservation Commission, 1 
Government Way, Somersworth NH 03878 

 
 
The City will accept written public comments which may be dropped off at City Hall by way 
of the Tax Collector drive-thru portal, USPS, or via email to the Development Service office 
dcrossley@somersworth.com 
 

 

http://www.somersworth.com/
mailto:conservation@somersworth.com
mailto:dcrossley@somersworth.com

